Crash closes Hwy. 88 near
Gardnerville

By Sarah Litz, Reno Gazette-Journal

Nevada Highway 88 was closed in both directions near
Gardnerville on Thursday morning after a two vehicle crash,
officials with the Nevada Highway Patrol said.

Trooper Dan Gordon with the Nevada Highway Patrol said one
lane of traffic was reopened at 8:20am.

At around 6:53am, three vehicles were involved in a T-bone
type crash, Gordon said. One person was extricated, he said.
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